RIGHT-OF-WAY

Tree Work in Concord, NH - EVERS=URCE

LOCATION

Eversource’s "317” electric distribution
line right-of-way beginning at the Oak
Hill Substation and ending at Sewalls
Falls rd in Concord

WHEN
March 2021 - December 2021

SCOPE OF WORK:

Eversource contractors will be clearing our
right-of-way to its full width.

HOURS OF OPERATION:

Expect tree crews to be working in the right-of-way between 7 a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday through Friday.

THE REASCN FOR OUR WORK:

During a typical year, trees are responsible for approximately 25 percent of all electric service
interruptions. When a storm with high winds or heavy snow comes through New England, more than 90
percent of the outages on Eversource’s electric system are caused by trees and tree limbs. To help ensure
reliability and public safety, Eversource hires tree-pruning and clearing contractors who remove interfering
branches and trees on a regular, rotating schedule., Eversource's transmission rights-of-way are especially
critical to your electric service because they carry power from a generation source to serve many
customers along the electric distribution system that's located along your community’s main streets and
back roads.

Maintaining a safe, reliable electric transmission system that supports the environment is a top priority for
Eversource. We follow federally-required best rnanagement practices in pruning, cutting, and removing
tall-growing trees, and selected invasive shrubs, on all of our transmission corridors.

WHO TO CONTACT:

If you have any questions about the tree clearing work that will be done on our distribution line rights-of-
way, please contact Eversource Certified Arborist Rick Sullivan at 634-2617,

Eversource and its contractors will make every effort to complete the project with minimal inconvenience to
residents who live near the work area. Safety for all concerned will be our highest priority.

You can also email any questions to Richard.A.Sullivan@Eversource.com




